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New Wireless Access and Website for Yakima Valley Libraries 

 

Yakima Valley Libraries is kicking off this New Year with two new services to library 

customers. Visitors to www.yvl.org will see a new, streamlined webpage making it easier and 

faster to locate information about the Library, its collections and services. In addition, library 

visitors will also have wireless access within several Yakima Valley Libraries. 

“We are now able to offer wireless Internet access to library customers at  Granger, 

Mabton, Moxee, Naches, Terrace Heights, Toppenish, Wapato, and Zillah Libraries,” Kim 

Hixson, Director, announced today. “These libraries will join West Valley and Yakima Central 

Libraries in making this service available.” 

Before accessing the Internet, customers will need their Yakima Valley Libraries’ card 

number and password.  Customers who do not remember their passwords should visit their local 

Library to have their password changed. 

“These new services will make it much easier to access the world of information, both at 

these local Libraries and through the Internet,” said Hixson. “We are very pleased to offer these 

new services to our Yakima Valley Libraries customers.” 
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